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I believe that everyone should vote in person at their local precinct, and also have a valid ID with a photo including
address.

If more local precincts are needed to accommodate voters, they must be created.

Books with signature verification shall be maintained as in former years.  Volunteers will sit and do this work in an
orderly fashion.

  An absentee ballot can be provided only if requested by the voter…never mailed without a valid request from the
voter in writing, filled out in person with a valid ID.

Ballots must be paper and counted by hand or a machine that is not connected to any outside source. 

Ballots shall be preserved in case of a recount or audit.

Thank you, Mrs. Ann Esch
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